
CITY OF STATESBORO, GEORGIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City 

Council for the City of Statesboro will convene on 

Thursday, May 19, 2011 at 5:30 pm in the Council 

Chambers located on the 2nd floor of City Hall at 50 

East Main Street, Statesboro Georgia. 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss potential 

re-drawings of the district lines and boundaries for 

each of the five (5) single member council districts 

for the City of Statesboro. Maps and other 

information regarding the existing district 

boundaries, the 2010 Census, and proposed new 

district lines will be available for public inspection 

and comment.   

Any questions may be addressed to the Mandi Cody 

at 764.0630. 


